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20 July 2015 

        

Response from Kevin Hurley, Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey to the 
HMIC report on ‘Building the Picture: An inspection of police information 
management’ 
 
I thank HMIC for their national report on information management and for the results of 
the Surrey Inspection.  
 
Some of the recommendations made in the national report have already been 
implemented in Surrey, which have been recognised in the Surrey report. 
 
With regard to the other recommendations, I have asked for an update from Surrey 
Police and I have been provided with the plan to take these forward.  I am satisfied that 
Surrey Police is addressing the recommendations and putting in more robust and 
consistent processes in information management where required. 
 
Surrey Police has a Strategy Risk and Learning Group, chaired by the Deputy Chief 
Constable which is overseeing the response to the recommendations.  A member of my 
staff attends this group to provide further oversight. 
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